
Message from Head teacher:  We will be having a Celebration Assembly next Friday. This will 
probably be the last one this year. Please bring any certificates in from home that you would like handed 
out. It is a very busy time of year, we will do the best we can to keep you informed of what is happening. 
Please can you make sure you read the newsletter, texts and any flyers sent home.  

Summer Reading Challenge 
Free summer holiday activity! The 
Summer Reading Challenge 2017 at 
the Rame Centre Micro Library. If you 
can’t get to Torpoint library, go to the 
micro library and do the reading 
challenge there. Read six books over 
the summer holidays and collect 
stickers and free goodies. See the 
window display at the centre soon. 
Keep reading!  

Dates For Your Diary 
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School Council News - Fill a Jar  
We have raised the amazing amount of 
£262.40. Thank you very much for joining 
in, filling jars and buying tickets. It’s one 
of our favourite fundraisers to take part in.  
We have raised enough money to buy a 
toilet block for a school in Africa.  
 
Kite Flying - Friday 7th July  
This is now taking place on the school 
field in the afternoon. All children will be 
supplied with a kite and these will be 
available to buy for a donation of £1, all 
proceeds going to CHICKS charity. On 
the same afternoon, we will also be doing 
Jump Rope for Heart, to support the 
British Heart Foundation. Any voluntary 
donations will be gratefully received.  
 
Summer Fair - Tuesday 4th July 
Please could we have any donations for 
the raffle. It is a child led raffle, so please 
no alcohol.  Thank you.  
 
Field Gate 
If you would like access to come through 
the gate at the top of the school field, 
please let the office know so we can 
make sure it is open for you.   
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Class News 
 
Class Lynher - Some of the Year 6’s 
enjoyed their transition day at TCC. 
We have been learning about how to 
stay safe online. Today, we have our 
‘fill a jar’ event to raise money for toilet 
twinning. By Lidia & Romilly  
 
Class Tamar - We have been  
continuing to learn about teeth. We 
were given a piece of Mayan chocolate 
and worked it around our mouths to 
see how the mouth is involved in the 
digestion of our food. By Jack  
 
Class Cremyll - We have been  
learning about countries in Central and 
South America and making the flags 
from those countries. We read lots of 
different poems, chose our favourite 
and illustrated it. Then we had a poetry 
recital. By Corin & Coa  
 
Class Plym - This week, we enjoyed 
our transition afternoon going into our 
new classes. In PE, we are practising 
our under arm throwing and accuracy - 
trying to aim at a cone. We have been 
creating a captain’s log for our voyage 
and developing it into a theatre show. 
By Phoebe & Casey-Jo.  
 
 

Monday 3rd July - Transition  
afternoon.  
 
Tuesday 4th July - Summer Fair. 
 
Thursday 6th July - Reports out.  
 
Friday 7th July - Kite flying at 
school.   
 
Monday 10th July - Transition  
afternoon.  
 
Tuesday 11th July - Class Cremyll 
beach day.  
 
Wednesday 12th July - Parents 
Evening.  
 
Thursday 13th July - Class Plym 
beach day.  
 
Friday 14th July - Race for Life, 
Family BBQ 3-6pm, KS2 sleepover 
on the field (weather permitting,  
otherwise in the school hall).   
 
Friday 21st July - Last day of term.  
 
Monday 4th September - Inset day.  
 
Tuesday 5th September - First day 
of term.  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB AT  
FUNKY MONKEYS 

Please contact Sue on the following to 
book a place for your child :  
Tel: 822287/823859 or  
Email: sue@wringford.co.uk 

 
Birthdays Next  Week 

 
Zach & Ollie 


